
 

 
 

30 June 2020 

 

Parent Teacher Learning Conversations  

 

Dear Families, 

As part of the Assessment and Reporting Policy, we invite you to attend Parent 

and Teacher learning conversations.  

This is an important opportunity for an exchange of information between 

parent and teacher, so I encourage you to attend. All discussions are of      

15 minute duration. If more time is required for a follow up discussion, an 

appointment can be made. I ask your assistance in keeping to the time limit.  

The discussions will be conducted in the classroom. Most interview times have 

been scheduled in Weeks 2 & 3, Term 3. 

The whole school late night is Tuesday 28 July. 

Please note that after 3.50pm, oval access gates will be locked  and entry 

will be via the carpark only.  

Bookings for interviews can be made online at the website until Sunday 26 July: 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?z=4iivSq 
 
 
The event code is:    k3sk3   
 

Should the times offered not be possible, please let your class teacher know.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nives 
 

Nives Kresevic 

D/PRINCIPAL 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?z=4iivSq

